

Barford Road
St Neots
PE19 2SH
01480 374748
www.ernulf.cambs.sch.uk
enquiries@ernulf.cambs.sch.uk

Headteacher: Ms Tracy Brogan

8 June 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

## Lockhouse Escape Games - Monday 16 July 2018

I am delighted to offer pupils in Year 9 the opportunity to take part in an exciting code breaking workshop as part of our annual enrichment week.

The workshop consists of a room escape trip on Monday 16th July to Lockhouse Escape Games in Cambridge, whereby students will be 'locked' in a room and they only have 1 hour to solve the clues and escape. Lockhouse Escape Games will then deliver an exclusive short seminar on clue writing and general games-master techniques. This will be followed by lunch and a treasure hunt in Cambridge.

When students return to school on Tuesday 17th July, using their new found clue writing skills, they will be designing their own cryptic task for their fellow team mates to complete - prizes will be available for the best puzzle.

This trip is limited to 18 spaces and students would need to commit to the workshop for 2 consecutive days. The total cost of the trip including transfer by coach is £23 per student and can be paid on parent pay. Students will need to bring a packed lunch on Monday 16th July.

For students' second activity during enrichment week, students will have the opportunity to sign up online. If your child is in receipt of free school meals, you *may* be able to access financial support from Pupil Premium for this trip. Further advice on free school meals is available on our website. If you are not eligible for free school meals but are currently experiencing financial hardship, the Academy *may* be able to support you. If you wish to apply for Pupil Premium or to discuss current financial hardship please contact the Finance Office in the first instance 01480 374748 or email <a href="mailto:finance@ernulf.cambs.sch.uk">finance@ernulf.cambs.sch.uk</a>. If you have not yet activated your Parentpay account, please contact the finance office who will be able to assist you. Please do not bring cash or cheques into school.

Please complete payment via Parentpay and the reply slip and return to Miss Wagnall by Friday 22 June to secure a place.

Yours sincerely

Miss Wagnall Subject Leader of English



Please return to Miss Wagnall by Friday 22 of June 2018.
I give permission for to attend the trip to Lockhouse Escape Games Lakes on Monday 1 July2018.
Emergency contact
Medical Information
SignedDate